
 
 
 

 

Bhaderwah Campus, University of Jammu 

Department of English 

Notice 
The Walk in Interview for contractual Lectures on lecture basis in the 
department of English, which was scheduled to be held on 06-08-2024 stands 
postponed till further orders. However, the candidates can still submit their 
applications with supporting documents in the Academic Office, Bahderwah 
Campus. The candidates are advised to keep in touch with the Campus’ 
website for the fresh date of Walk in Interview. 
 
Sd/- 
I/C Head 
 

 


